
HAMILTON CO. SR. HIGH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 29, 2012 
______________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Congratulations to the 2012-2013 Senior and Freshmen Student Council Senators. 

Senior Senators are Abbie Braden, Ashley Inman, and Emily Lueke. Freshmen 

Senators are Leslie Drone, Makayla Jackson, and Alyssa VanZant. 

 

Reminder to all students interested in the Trap team.  There is a meeting tonight 

at 7:00 p.m. in the senior high study hall room for the students interested in the 

Fox Fire Trap Team.  All previous shooters and interested shooters please bring 

your parents to this meeting. 
 

There will be a meeting for teachers in the Flex Room after school today, August 

29th to review PBIS information. 

 

The drama club will be holding auditions for the fall production. Time slots are 

available during both lunches and after school Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday of 

next week. Please sign up for an audition time outside of Mrs. Ellis's room. 

 

Rend Lake College is offering ACT Prep classes in Mt. Vernon at the Marketplace. 

Classes are on Saturdays beginning Sept 15- Oct. 20 from 9-noon. Contact Rend 

Lake Community Ed for registration information. 437-5321 x 1714. The cost for 

the class is $89 plus the textbook. 

 

Any freshman who is interested in becoming a class officer needs to pick up a 

petition from Mrs. Cockrum. You will need to secure 25 of your classmates names 

and turn the petition in by September 7. Elections will be held on the 21st. 

Offices available are: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and 

Student Leader 

 

Attention Freshmen: there is a sign up sheet located outside Mrs. Cockrum's door 

B162. Please sign up to work your ballgames. You must work at least 3 ballgames to 

be able to attend prom your Junior year and to go on your senior class trip! 

 

Junior Workers for this coming Friday's football game are needed. Sign up in Mrs. 

Vaughan's room. Check the list to see how many more games you need to work. 

Also, please donate items for your Chili fundraiser as soon as possible 

. 

Today’s UV Index is (8) Very High.  Protection against sun damage is needed.  

Please take steps to reduce sun exposure. 

 



The sophomore workers for the volleyball game on Thursday, August 30th are: Eli 

Lueke, Jake Scattone, Levi Chapman, Trase Smith, and Brandon Craddock.  Please 

be at the concession stand by 5:30.  If you are unable to work, it is your 

responsibility to find a replacement and tell Mrs. Wilson.  

 

Attention Beta Club:  You are responsible for the Beautification Program today, 

Wednesday, August 29.   Meet at the front of school at 3:02. 

 

The drama club will be holding auditions for the fall production. Time slots are 

available during both lunches and after school Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday of 

next week. Please sign up for an audition time outside of Mrs. Ellis's room. 

 

Please Stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance then remain standing for a 

moment of silence: 

 


